
PRHS 2021 Football

The Fall 2021 Football 

season will soon be here!  

Interested 8th graders 

should sign up below to 

receive important 

Football updates.  

Summer Workouts will be 

starting in June! 

Join our email list!
To get updates about the 
upcoming Fall season, fill out 
our Google Form using the QR 
code, or click here, or visit the 
PRHS website| Athletics| 
Football.

Contact Coach Zach Carlton with any 
questions at zcarlton@lewispalmer.org

Please scan the QR Code to get on the 

Class of 2025 Email List.

Or go to PRHS website | Athletics | Football.

Or click HERE.

https://www.lewispalmer.org/Domain/1334

